2021 Wisconsin Water Warriors
Date:    November 1, 2021 – December 31, 2021
Place:   Your local pool and other locations
Due to the pandemic last year and limited pool access, we opened this event to all physical activities.  This year we are running the event like in the past, tracking swimming results.  However, we would like to see what other physical activities everyone is doing too (such as cycling, running, hiking, or walking).  The goal this year is to swim as much as you can for a two-week time period.  You can choose any 2-week time period (14 consecutive days) of swimming  between November and December of this year.  You will be competing against other Wisconsin USMS swimmers.  Results will be reported after the New Year.  There will be great prizes awarded.  
This event is only open to Wisconsin USMS registered swimmers.  If you would like to join USMS, go to www.usms.org and click on the “Join/Renew” button.  To participate in the event, e-mail or mail your results to (by January 15th, 2022):   
Melodee Liegl (email: WIFitness@usms.org)    
1287 Wilderness Trail                                                     
Delafield, WI   53018    
Please provide the following: 
Your name: _______________________________________________________________________________________

Age at time of event ________________________________________________________________________________

Complete mailing address ___________________________________________________________________________            
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	**Remember to submit your results in yards.  If you swim in a meter pool, multiply your results by 1.0936.


*All swimmers will receive a confirmation that your entry was received. If you mail your results, please include a phone number to let you know your entry was received.








